
                                        
 
Hello, 
I’m Stephanie Teitelbaum, proud aunt of freshman baritone Clare Gibson. I’m volunteering to make 
photos for the RamBand this year.  
  
Thank you all for welcoming me into the RamBand family. It’s been such a pleasure making photographs 
at a few recent football games.  
  
All the images I upload to the CD RamBand Flickr site are available for members of the RamBand's 
personal use, either printed or digitally. If you need any assistance, please contact me at 
SBTPhotog@gmail.com or at FaceBook.com/SBTFamilyPhotography. 
  
I have worked as professional photographer off and on for the past 25 years and would very much like 
to use some of the images I make on my SBT Photo & Memories business page: 
FaceBook.com/SBTFamilyPhotography  
  
If you give me permission to use your image, please e-mail the following releases to me at your earliest 
convenience. If you would like me to ask permission on an individual photo basis, please let me know 
and I would be happy to contact you after each event.  
  
I look forward to capturing many more special CD RamBand moments in the future.  If you see me at 
future events and want me to make a photograph, please don’t hesitate to ask.  
Thanks,  
Stephanie 
 


